
Memo No: SKITBI CUET - PCN/01
Date: 2nd May 2024

NOTIFICATION (Class Recommencement)

It is hereby notified for the information of all concerned that skill development training classes (Paid
Courses) will recommence on May 10, 2024, following the routine posted on the notice section of our
website at https://skitbi-cuet.com/notice/ .

Due to the ongoing safe road movement in the Chittagong University of Engineering & Technology
(CUET) campus, this decision has been taken to ensure your safety and maintain stability on the university
campus in the current situation.

We sincerely apologize for the inconvenience.

Professor Dr. Mohammed Moshiul Hoque
Director

Sheikh Kamal IT Business Incubator, CUET

Copy forwarded for information and necessary action to:

1. CEO, Diligite Ltd.
2. Accounts Officer, Sheikh Kamal IT Business Incubator, CUET
3. Assistant Programmer, Sheikh Kamal IT Business Incubator, CUET
4. Notice Board of the website of Sheikh Kamal IT Business Incubator, CUET

https://skitbi-cuet.com/notice/

